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For Immediate Release 
January 3, 2021 
 
The Early On® Michigan Foundation is pleased to announce the recipients of the 2020 

Early On® Michigan Foundation Mini Grants. The amount available was $7,886; seven 

applications were received.  On December 16, the Board of Directors finalized approval 

for funding four proposals.  On December 19, recipients were notified. 

The Foundation Board of Directors appreciates all applications received and 

congratulates the recipients on their successful awards!  The applications were selected 

for specific and appropriate use of innovative and/or evidence-based strategies to 

address an identified need.   We acknowledge with gratitude the work of all Early On 

providers throughout the state.   
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